PRESS NOTE

The Common Entrance Examination for admission into P.G.
Diplomas in 1) Cyber Laws, 2) Taxation & Insurance Laws, and 3) IPRs
originally scheduled to be held on 27.10.2013, has been postponed to

09.11.2013. The Test Centre and the timings of the Test however remain

the same.

Further, the last date for sale & submission of apphcation forms is
also extended upto 07.11.2013 at University College of Law, O.U.

Campus & P.G. College of Law, Basheerbagh. Further details can be

had from the telephone no.s 040-27682368 or 040-2323 1092
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